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December 20, 199 ECEIVE])

DEC 20 199
Mr. John Moeger L 91W43
Tanks and Spills Section MPCA, HAZARDOUS
Hazardous Waste Division WASTE DIVISION

Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
520 Lafayette Road
St. Paul, MN 55155

Dear Mr, Moeger:

RE: Tank Excavation at
Waste Management, Inc,
12448 Pennsylvania Avenue South
Savage, Minnesota 55378
Leak [D #0990

On behalf of Waste Management of Minnesota, Inc. (WMMI), Foth & Van Dyke is
pleased to submit the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency {(MPCA) document
"Petroleum Contaminated Soil Corrective Action Worksheet.”

I hope this report will help you with your review so that WMMI can submit a Petrofund
application in a timely manner. A copy of the MPCA approval letter for soil treatment
is enclosed.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (612) 942-0396 if you have any questions or need
any additional information during your review.

Sincerely,

FOTH & VAN DYKE

David S. Jenkin Craig/L. Johanesen

Project Geologist Associate
DSJ:jmk

Enclosures

ce: Bruce Weaver, Waste Management of Minnesota, Anoka

Mike Berkopec, Waste Management of Minnesota, Savage



